
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     August 1, 2022 
 
To:  All priests  
      
From:    Most Rev. Joel M. Konzen, S.M., Auxiliary Bishop 
 
Re:   Reminder – Catholic Leadership Institute Survey 

           
 
As Archbishop Hartmayer, moves into his third year in leadership of our local 
church, he would like to ensure that he and the archdiocesan central 
administration are providing optimal services. I mentioned in an earlier e-mail 
that you will receive a survey from Catholic Leadership Institute (CLI), 
requesting your feedback about our Chancery and its services to you and our 
parishes.  
 
Archbishop Hartmayer has engaged the Catholic Leadership Institute, an 
international Catholic apostolate that specializes in leadership and pastoral 
governance, to assess the way our Chancery is organized and to make 
recommendations in order to strengthen our service to you and to the People of 
God in the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 
 
The CLI team looks to have individual phone conversations with priests to seek 
greater insight into the perspective of the presbyterate. 
 
I ask your help by clicking on the link below to sign up for a date and time that 
will be convenient for you to connect with a CLI consultant. I am grateful for 
your support of this important project by taking the time to share your honest 
feedback with them. CLI and I assure you that your responses will remain 
confidential. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N3LPXY8 
 
Thank you for the ways that your leadership benefits the People of God in the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta.   
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FN3LPXY8&data=05%7C01%7Ctcellucci%40catholicleaders.org%7C4e73d86527a243a57f9808da611fa02a%7C51c682377cdd4567b6349dec76cd4193%7C0%7C0%7C637929085713802938%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=opyKRdkS2y4EaFCqHIBWhTQ3BgMJJcYbtG6jKokrEbE%3D&reserved=0

